
 

 
Starters  

 
 

Timbale of potato and Périgord truffle on a leek salad with 
caramelised walnuts and truffle mayonnaise 
         (CHF 19.00) 
 
 
Fried rice-coated whitefish meatball with a carrot and turmeric 
chutney in a Tasmanian pepper and sour cream sauce  
         (CHF 21.00) 
 
 
Braised organic pig's cheek with a vegetable vinaigrette, 
Jerusalem artichoke purée and leaf salad     
         (CHF 23.00) 
 
 
Kohlrabi cream soup with cider foam and a crispy spring roll 
filled with confit of duck       
         (CHF 17.50) 
 
(without spring roll)      (CHF 14.50) 
 

 
 



Main Courses  
 
 

Celery and cheddar strudel with a red wine butter sauce and leaf 
spinach            (CHF 34.00) 
 
 
Patrizia Fontana's blood orange ravioli with chicory strips and 
gorgonzola cream sauce        (Starter CHF 25.00) 
                  (Main CHF 38.00) 
 
Lightly grilled filet of red tuna (FOS) on a bed of pak choi, 
peanuts and pomelo with a chickpea purée and red curry sauce
             (CHF 48.00) 
 
Ribeye steak of Irish Hereford beef with a rosemary jus, black 
salsify and apple ragout and Merlot risotto 
      180 grams  CHF 49.50 
      250 grams  CHF 62.00 
 
Cordon bleu of organic Zurich veal on a bed of parsnips and 
roasted mountain potatoes from the Albula valley 
       150 g       (CHF 39.00) 
       280 g       (CHF 58.00) 
 



Desserts 
 
 

Warm Aargau carrot tartlet with a carrot sorbet and orange 
granita        (CHF 16.00) 
 
Lemon grass panna cotta with slices of pink grapefruit, cashew 
nut croquant and a Sauternes sauce     
         (CHF 16.50) 
 
Curd cheese dumplings with poppy seeds and a dried apricot 
compote with a vanilla and apricot sauce    
         (CHF 16.50) 
 
 
Maracaibo chocolate cake  Portion    (CHF 15.00) 
      Small portion     (CHF 9.50) 
 
Sorbets and ice-creams please see separate menu  
 

Selection of raw milk cheeses served with fruit bread 
        Portion       (CHF 25.00) 
                 Dessert serving    (CHF 15.00) 
 
We will also be happy to serve you the dessert from our 
four-course menu. Just ask our service team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Our Menu in March 
 
 

 
Slices of marinated Icelandic speckled trout on a cauliflower 
mousse with dill yoghurt and a cucumber salsa   
         (Starter CHF 23.00) 
 
Brasato raviolo and fried veal sweetbreads from organically 
reared Zurich calves on a leek and Meaux mustard sabayon  
         (Starter CHF 26.00) 
 
Breast and ragout of Mörschwil guinea fowl in a root vegetable 
sauce , cime di rapa and truffled potato  stock 
             (CHF 46.00) 
 
Apple tartlet with cranberries and cinnamon streusel with a 
tonka bean and sweet cider sauce      (CHF 16.00) 
 

and / or 
 
Selection of raw milk cheeses served with fruit bread 
4-course menu  CHF 98.00 
5-course menu (cheese and dessert)  + CHF 10.00 
 
Dear guests, you can also order the different courses as 
individual portions (prices in brackets) 

 


